
   
 

 

Eco-Council Minutes 

Date of meeting: 7th  June 2022 

 

Present Mrs Donnelly, Mrs Sadra, Y2, Y3, Y4, Y5, 

Apologies Year 1 and 6 
 

 

Agenda 

Agenda Item Outcome Actions? 

Updates from last 
meeting  

Welcome – reminder to wear badges in school.  
 Many badges have been lost so new badges will be 

ordered but these will be given out in September.  
 Eco-Council reps present believe the white bins in class 

rooms are being used for paper only. 
 Battery collection is going well. Y2 reps will count how 

many batteries we have so it can go on the newsletter 
and/or website. 

 Litter-pick: Isla was not at today s meeting to update us 
on this item. 

 Terra-Cycle: Asha and George were not at the meeting to 
update us on this item. Mrs D has signed the school up. 

 Bird-feeders: Mr Johnson has given the Eco-Council a 
budget so we can make these in Golden Time. Rose, 
Adam and Ella have ideas on how we can build these 

 
 

Mrs D to order new 
badges 
 
 
 
 
 
 
These 
representatives to 
feedback next 
week. 

Eco – Council remit Eco-council looked at the Eco-Schools Green flag website and 
looked at what we would need to do to achieve the Green Flag 
Award. 
We have completed step one of the Seven Step Framework and 
we now need to carry out Step Two: Environmental review. 

 Mr Johnson attended the meeting and he is happy for 
the eco-council to take time to do this. 

 Once the review is complete, we can choose the 3 areas 
to work on next year. 

 Existing reps can continue next year if they wish to. 

Look at the review 
in detail next week 
and assign teams 
to each of the 10 
priority areas. 



   
 

 

Back in your 

classroom 

 

1. Tell your class about the recycling we do In school 1) 
batteries and 2) paper (in the white bins). Please remind 
your class that the white bin is only for paper, cardboard 
not tissues, etc. 

2. Ask your class what eco-issue they would like to see us 
look at in school. Bring back ideas next week. 

3. Share with your class our plan to go for the Green- Flag 
Award. If you have time, you could look at the Eco-
Schools website. 

 

AOB   

 

Date of next meeting: 

Tuesday 14th June at 10:15 

 


